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WEB NOTE 

ATTENTION TO THE APPLICANTS APPLIED TO THE POST OF FRO  

 

 

 The FRO examination was held on 28/05/2019. The Hon’ble Commission has 

observed that the percentages of attendance to the above examination is very low and 

desires to get feedback from the Candidates in this regard. A questionnaire to the 

Candidates is here with Hosted on the Commission’s Web Site and requested the 

applicants to give their feedback through questionnaire and send it to the APPSC Office 

through Web Site/ Phone, which enable the Commission to know the reasons for poor 

attendance. 

 

                 Sd/- 

                 SECRETARY 


